
 
 

CLOVER SAFE #6 WORKING SAFELY WITH HORSES   
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U.S. Consumer Product Safety Commission data indicate 
that in 2005 more than 400 youth aged 18 years and 
younger were treated in hospitals for injuries received while 
grooming, walking, bridling, or saddling horses. Most 
injuries occurred when handlers were either kicked or 
stepped on by horses. For additional information about 
working safely with horses, go to the Clover Safe note at: 
http://ucanr.org/cloversafe. 
 

 
Clover Safe Notes are prepared by the UC ANR Office of Environmental Health & Safety,  
in support of the Statewide 4-H Youth Development Program. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

http://ucanr.org/cloversafe

